OHU

PUBLIC NOTICE
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
LEASE OF BLACK COCKATOO CAFE
143 ALBANY HIGHWAY, KOJONUP

The Shire of Kojonup (Shire) gives notice in accordance with s. 3.58 of the Local Government Act 1995
that, due to the upcoming expiry of the current lease, it proposes to lease out the premises known as
the Black Cockatoo Café as of 18 September 2022 or thereafter. Expressions of Interest (EOI) are called
and interested parties are asked to contact the Shire of Kojonup for an information sheet and selection
criteria that must be addressed at the time of submitting an EOI or, alternatively, by visiting the Shire’s
website www.kojonup.wa.gov.au and following the link accompanying this Notice.

Expressions of Interest are to be in writing, clearly labelled ‘Confidential - Black Cockatoo Café —
Expression of Interest’ and are to be mailed to Shire of Kojonup, PO Box 163, Kojonup WA 6395,
delivered to the Shire administration office at 93-95 Albany Highway, Kojonup or emailed to
council@kojonup.wa.gov.au. The closing time and date for submissions is 4.00pm, Monday, 27 June
2022.

For any queries or clarification of anything within the information sheet, please contact Grant
Thompson by emailing ceo@kojonup.wa.gov.au or telephoning 9831 2400 between 8.30am and
4.00pm Monday to Friday with the exception of public holidays.

Grant Thompson
Chief Executive Officer

20 May 2022



